
 

Notice 

Temporary Closure of Cha Kwo Ling Community Liaison Centre 

To facilitate the construction work of Trunk Road T2, the Cha Kwo Ling Community Liaison 
Centre will be temporarily closed from 9 December 2024 until further notice. You are welcome to visit 
our Kai Tak Community Liaison Centre at which will be open as usual. Details are as follows:- 

Address Junction of Cheung Yip Street and Lam Chak Street, Kowloon Bay 
 

 
Opening Hours Monday – Friday: 9:00 – 13:30 / 14:30 - 18:00 

Saturday: 9:00 - 13:00 
Sunday and Public Holidays: Closed 

   

We apologize for any inconvenience caused. Should you have any queries, please contact the 
Project Hotline at 6130 8155. 

 

Trunk Road T2 and Cha Kwo Ling Tunnel  

Community Liaison Centre 
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Kai Tak Community 
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